
SCHOOL NEWS  

Week beginning 18th November2019 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

In order to facilitate the Christmas Fair there will be no after school clubs on Thursday this 

week. All children will go home at 3.00pm. Please make a note of this time.  

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

Thank you so much for all the donations you have sent in for the Tombola stall. Your generosity 

is much appreciated.  

Please come along on Thursday evening 6.00pm-8.00pm to support the Christmas Fair. We 

are looking forward to seeing everyone.  

 

GOLDEN TICKET 

The children will be given a Golden Ticket which they can complete and bring to the fair. This 

will be entered into a draw. More details about prizes will follow.  

Please come along and enjoy a family day out with lots of festivities and prizes to be won.  

 

 

IMPORTANT NEWS 

AVENUE CLOSED ON THURSDAY 21ST AND FRIDAY 22ND NOVEMBER 

NIE have contacted us to say they will be digging a trench from their substation at the bottom 

of the avenue right up to the school boiler house. This means the avenue will be closed on the 

dates above. The road up to Knockdara will not be affected. We will be extra vigilant and 

would ask you to talk to your child if he/she usually uses the avenue to walk up to school. 

Please contact the office if you have any questions about this.  

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER  

This year Christmas Dinner will be served on Thursday 5th December. It will cost £2.60 for 

anyone paying  dinners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


